Louisa Clare

From: Louisa Clare

Sent: 11 October 2018 15:04

To: Kay Newsom
Cc: Information Access
Subject: Outstanding Requests

Categories: WAITING ON RESPONSE

Dear Mrs Newsom,

For clarification, we need to provide you with responses for;

- FOI001062 (& Internal Review)
- FOI001063 (& Internal Review)

As explained, due to the size of the information that falls within the scope of your requests we are unable to send the information via email. We have spoken to What Do They Know we are unable to find a way to get the information onto their website.

Section 11 of the Freedom of Information Act does require a public body to take into account a requestor's preference as to a means of correspondence and we have tried to comply with your preference however in this instance it is not possible.

We can offer to send the information to you by providing it on a disc or in the post. If you would prefer another method please let me know and I will see if it can be done.

I also note that we have one more request from you which is RFI2507, we are processing this one at the moment and seeking the information from the department.

Let me know if you believe there are any others which are outstanding.

I apologies for the delay you have been experiencing with this service.

Kind regards, Louisa

Louisa Clare | Deputy Data Protection Officer **Homes England** | Windsor House, 42 – 50 Victoria Street, London, SW1H 0TL

Email: louisa.clare@homesengland.gov.uk

Switchboard: 0300 1234 500





Homes England was launched by the Secretary of State on 11 January 2018. Homes England is the trading name of Homes and Communities Agency (the legal entity).

Please note that our email addresses have changed from hca.gsi.gov.uk to homesengland.gov.uk - although emails sent to our old email addresses will be forwarded for 12-months, it would be appreciated if you would update your records to reflect this change.

Please forward any Freedom of Information Requests to: enquiries @homesengland.gov.uk